
May Meeting Notice
The Upper Peninsula Section 114 of the American Welding Society will be having a tour of 

VanAire in Gladstone, MI with a dinner meeting to follow at Hereford and Hops. 

"For over 25 years we’ve been building critical infrastructure in two primary industries, Valve Automation & 
Wastewater Systems, and shipping them across the globe.

Our team engineers and manufactures these global solutions right here in our 45,000 square foot facility in 
Gladstone, MI – equipped with over 30 CNC machines—including robotic welders, laser cutting tables & 

vertical machining centers".

Please join us for a tour on 
Tuesday, May 13th, 2025 at 5:00 PM (CST) : 6:00PM (EST)

A dinner/meeting will follow at Hereford and Hops in 
Escanaba, MI.

VanAire              
840 Clark Drive          

Gladstone, MI 49837

Please RSVP by May, 2nd, 2025 
Clayton Reindl

            Clayton.reindl@samuel.com

Hereford and Hops
624 Ludington St 

Escanaba, MI 49829

Please LIKE "AWS Section 114 -
Upper Peninsula" on Facebook to 
stay up-to-date with the current 

news within the section. 

mailto:DDeschaine@tycoint.com



